
 

            City of Walnut 
City Council Meeting 

June 8​th​, 2020, 7:00 P.M. 
 

Call to Order 

Mayor Karen Crapson called the meeting to order with Council Members Brian Kirkpatrick, Brian 

Crapson, Joshua Sturm, and Cory Scott, in attendance. Also in attendance were City Clerk Saralyn Boyd, 

City Treasurer Samantha Guy, and City Attorney Timothy Fielder. Council Member Jamie Burke was 

absent. 

Approval of Agenda 

Brian Kirkpatrick made a motion to approve the meeting agenda. Cory Scott seconded the 

motion. All were in favor. 

 

Approval of Minutes 

Brian Crapson motioned for approval of the minutes from the previous regular meeting. Joshua 

Sturm seconded the motion. All were in favor. 

 

Approval of Bills 

Brian Kirkpatrick made a motion to approve the bills.  Brian Crapson seconded the motion. All 

were in favor. 

 

Clerk’s Report 

The account balance as of June 8th, is $73,869.97. As for delinquent utility accounts for May, all 

account balances were collected. The number of utility bills left for June collection is to be determined. 

The clerk asked for confirmation of payment to be made for the quarterly road agreement at the end of 

June. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

City Treasurer, Samantha Guy, reported all was accurate for the reports for May. 

 

Old Business 

Mayor Karen Crapson stated that she has contacted Rusty at Cr. Co. Emergency Department for 
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an update on the Official ID’s. She mentioned they have the pictures and the information, and are just 

waiting for the ID’s to be done.  

New Business 

The council signed Resolution 2020-1 and the loan documents through Farmers Bank on the 

lease purchase financing for $30,000.00 on the equipment purchase of a tractor and attachments. The 

council approved Resolution 2020-1. Brian Kirkpatrick motioned to approve Resolution 2020-1. Joshua 

Sturm seconded the motion. All were in favor. 

 

Maintenance Report  

Craig presented a quote from Westside Automotive for four tires needed on the maintenance 

truck, quoted at $142 each tire. Brian Crapson made a motion. Joshua Sturm seconded the motion. All 

were in favor. 

Craig also mentioned the maintenance truck is in need of a tune-up.  

Water Station Repairs are still in progress.  

Craig has been in contact with a Mueller representative and will arrange for the representative to 

come to a meeting to discuss the system with the council whenever the COVID-19 restrictions are lifted. 

Craig mentioned the Library playground is in need of a baby swing. The council told the City 

Superintendent and Librarian to proceed with the purchase of a baby swing for the park. 

 

Craig also mentioned the city received the whistles that were ordered. 

 

Librarian’s Report 

The Librarian made a complaint about the hired mowers recent job of mowing the library property, 

specifically concerning next to the air conditioner unit with worry that the unit does not run right when the 

grass is not maintained around the unit. 

 

Call for Adjournment 

 

Brian Kirkpatrick made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Cory Scott seconded the motion. All 

were in favor.  
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